
ALLOTMENTS SUB-COMMITTEE 

At the Allotments Sub-
Committee meeting of Tuesday 
23rd November  Councillors 
officially welcomed your Tenant 
Representatives for 2021/2022 
as voted on by you in October. 

Your reps are: 

Original site - Plots 1 - 30b:  Mr. 
Graham Delury (Plot 14b) and 
Mr. Colin Penfold  (Plot 7a). 

Re-established site - Plots 31 -
109: Mrs. Louise Russell (Plot 
104) and Mr. Scott Slater  (Plot 
45). 

Your Reps are your first point of 
contact if you have any 
concerns or questions.  

The Minutes from this Meeting 
are available on the Town 
Council Website. 

PADLOCKS AND SECURITY 

The code on the padlocks will be changed on Monday 17th 

January 2022. You will be advised of the code for your site 

separately from this newsletter. 

WINTER MAINTENANCE 

May we remind everyone that plots must be kept 

tidy and well maintained over the Winter period 

and not be allowed to get overgrown. Site visits 

will continue over this period. Can we also ask 

that those with sheds and greenhouses keep a 

check following periods of high winds with any 

damage attended to promptly.  

You are responsible for keeping the edges 

and paths around your plots cut and tidy.  

WATER MATTERS! 

Water is now turned off 

until Spring 2022 

 

 

 

 

IT IS NOT ACCEPTABLE TO 
LEAVE YOUR RUBBISH AT 

THE ALLOTMENTS  

We are not able to remove it 
and it is unfair to expect 
others to clear up after you.  
If you bring anything to the 
allotments it is up to you to 
take it away. Anyone found 
littering will receive a 
warning and continued 
littering will lead to a Notice 
to Quit being issued. 



CONTACT:  

BOGNOR REGIS TOWN COUNCIL: 

01243 867744  Website:  

WWW.BOGNORREGIS.GOV.UK  

EMAIL: bognortc@bognorregis.gov.uk 

FACEBOOK PAGE FOR ALLOTMENT 

TENANTS 

If you are on Facebook come and 

find your own page at Bognor 

Regis Town Council, Allotments. 

Swap information, ask for help, 

share hints and tips and more. 

This is for current tenants ONLY 

https://www.facebook.com/

groups/1337966646370108/ 

  

GOODBYE AND THANK YOU! 

For the past 5 years I have been the Allotments Sub-Committee Clerk and have had 

the pleasure of meeting most of you and corresponding with you about your tenancies 

and plots. At the end of December  2021 I will be retiring and there will soon be a new 

person appointed to take over from me. In the meantime if you have any problems 

please initially see your Tenant Rep who will do their best to help. Any further queries 

should be sent to the Town Council Email address, Bognortc@bognorregis.gov.uk or 

you can call 01243 867744.  

I would like to say “Thank you” to all of you who have helped me along the way, and 

wish you all the best for many happy years to come. 

Lynette 

If you do not 

understand anything 

in this Newsletter 

please contact   

PLEASE NOTE: 

WEEDKILLER 

AND 

PESTICIDES 

ARE NOT 

ALLOWED ON 

THE 

ALLOTMENTS 

RENTS 2021/22 

Thank you to those who 
sent in payment for 
2021/22 rent promptly.   

If you have not 
returned your signed 
agreement please do 
so. Your tenancy will 
not continue without 
both payment and  the 
signed agreement 
being received by the 
Town Council. 

BONFIRES  

When clearing the plot in Autumn 
and Winter you may wish to have a 

bonfire. Current advice from Arun District 
Council remains that bonfires should NOT 
be lit because of air quality for those 
suffering from, or recovering from, Covid 
and we ask you to adhere to this. Please 
remove cleared rubbish from the site 
unless it can be composted on your plot.  

PLEASE RESPECT YOUR NEIGHBOURS  

mailto:BOGNORTC@BOGNORREGIS.GOV.UK?subject=Allotments
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1337966646370108/

